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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CALL FOR TENDER Nº 76035-2024-02 
G21-056 CULVERT WE-PC-0272 CHEMIN GLEN 

 
 

The Municipality is proceeding with a Call for tender for the supply and installation of a Ø600mm 
HDPE 320kpa open profile circular culvert, ±15m long, as well as the local raising of chemin 
Glen, near the chemin Charlie-Chaplin intersection (hereinafter referred to as the "work"). 
 
Tender documents describing the exact nature of the work to be carried out may be obtained 
through the Electronic Tendering Service (hereinafter: SEAO), upon payment of a fee 
determined by the latter. 
 
It is the bidder's responsibility to carefully examine all tender documents and to obtain any 
information he may require to proceed with his bid or to properly execute the contract. The bid 
must be accompanied by all documents required in the tender documents and must be 
deposited in a sealed envelope bearing the inscription "G21-056 CULVERT WE-PC-0272 
CHEMIN GLEN - TENDER Nº 76035-2024-02" to the attention of the General Manager,  
Mrs. Natalie Black, and be received at the Municipal Office located at 175, chemin Louisa in 
Wentworth (Québec) before Friday, May 31st, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. 
 
It is the bidder's responsibility to ensure that his bid has, in fact,, been received at the Municipal 
Office prior to the bid opening.   
 
The Municipality of the Township of Wentworth reserves the right to accept neither the lowest 
nor any tender received, and no liability in respect of the bidders. 
 
 
Given at Wentworth this 10th day of May 2024. 

 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager and Clerk-Treasurer 
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